
One-to-One Teaching
Nun’s Cross National School

One- to One teaching

Provided it is deemed appropriate for an individual, one-to-one
teaching will be provided. Timetabling for one-to-one teaching
will be drawn up by the Special Educational Teacher (SET) in
conjunction with the class teacher. A copy of the timetable will be
given to the principal and will be on display in the classroom.

In certain circumstances, where one or more children from a SET
support group are absent, this may unintentionally on occasion
result in one-to-one teaching occurring.

Where one-to-one teaching, every effort will be made to ensure
that this teaching takes place in an open environment (Open
door/door with glass pane).

Parents of children who are to be involved in one-to-one teaching
will be informed in advance through the continuum of support
meeting process. They will be spoken to by the class teacher and
will sign a consent form.

Work being carried by our special needs assistants will be carried
out under the direction of the class teacher in an open
environment.

Substitute teachers are Garda vetted and therefore follow the SEN
timetable and continue with one-to-one teaching as timetabled,
where appropriate.



Students on teaching practice or on work experience should
never be in a one-to-one setting with pupils in the school.
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